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WiDderShiNs Visit 

We had a huge amount of fun celebrating World Book Week! At Hauxton we really enjoy reading, and 

this was a brilliant way to celebrate our love of great stories. Children took part in book themed 

activities, and had a great time! It was lovely to see such imagination as the children came to school 

dressed as their favourite book characters. Thank you for all the effort made I hope that you have all 

located your book vouchers and are heading off to a bookshop to browse. If you are looking for some 

reading inspiration take a look at the suggestions from the BookTrust.  

 

Sharing books with your child and reading aloud with them at bedtime until they are well into 

secondary school is a fun, warm and loving experience. Just by reading aloud, together for ten minutes a 

day will see them grow into eager, confident learners, acquiring listening skills and gaining new words 

that are far beyond their reading ability.  

 

The incredible Andy from Theatre of WiDderShiNs came in to thrill children and adults alike with his 

performance of ‘Pigs and Bears Don’t Come in Pairs’. With a magical set and storytelling, which had us 

all on the edge of our seats. It was wonderful to see the children asking so many questions about how 

the sets and puppets worked, and we must say a massive thank you to Andy for taking the time to show 

the children all of the magic behind his wonderful show. Andy is known for his interactive and 

https://www.booktrust.org.uk/what-we-do/programmes-and-campaigns/for-primary-schools/book-recommendations/


Be in the line at quarter to nine 
 

imaginative performances that engage children in the wonders of storytelling. The performance was an 

exciting journey into the world of creativity and imagination and supported the children with their 

creativity when making their own puppets and performance later in the week. 

 

Celebrate World Book Day with your Book Voucher! 
To mark World Book Day, all children have received a £1 book voucher to use at participating 

bookshops. This gift from booksellers is a great opportunity for our young readers to pick out a new 

book and explore the wonderful world of literature. Remember, reading is a fantastic way to fuel the 

imagination and promote lifelong learning! 

 

Your Child’s Sleep 
The Children’s Wellbeing Service are aware that many parents struggle with their child’s sleep and have 

produced four short videos Part 1 - Part 2 - Part 3  - Part 4 - (adolescents)  to support you further.  

 

Internet Safety - Videos  
YouTube is always a firm favourite; from animals doing funny things, to 

slime-making and game-tutorials, the internet has lots of fun for children of 

all ages to enjoy. This can be fun and entertaining for children, but as 

YouTube is a public and open space where anyone can share content, it does mean your child may see 

something that might not be suitable.  Advice on how to help your child watch safely here.  

YouTube Kids is a safer way for children to explore their interests. Find out more here . Remember, 

primary-age children should be supervised at all times when online. 

 
Thank you all for your support in getting our new Parent App up and running. Please 

check your child’s permissions in the app, by heading to the Parent Consent 

section. We are confident that this change will help us serve you more effectively and 

improve your overall school experience. As always, we appreciate your support. 

 

Notifying you about school First Aid Treatment 

Please do feed back to staff on our real time alerts of your child’s bumps and scrapes following the 

move to our new system. Please do phone school if you would like more information following an email 

– we will always phone you ahead of emailing, if we are concerned. 

 

Email messages will be sent from donotreply@medicaltracker.co.uk.  Please add this address to your 

email address books (or approved sender list) to prevent messages from being blocked 

by your SPAM/JUNK filters. 

Please check our website calendar for upcoming events and important dates 

From the Team at Hauxton Primary School – we wish you well!  

https://youtu.be/Xm3-tMDymtA
https://youtu.be/_jtiInFlxgU
https://youtu.be/9U8SCHI272w
https://youtu.be/0KJNTNuuoJ0
https://www.internetmatters.org/issues/inappropriate-content/learn-about-it/
https://www.youtube.com/kids/
https://www.youtube.com/myfamily/?_gl=1*1wndg2t*_up*MQ..*_ga*OTY4NDM4NDYuMTc0MTMzNTUwOA..*_ga_M0180HEFCY*MTc0MTMzNTUwOC4xLjAuMTc0MTMzNTUwOC4wLjAuMA..
https://www.hauxton.cambs.sch.uk/calendar

